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Home Of The Eogles

Notices regarding all of the following events will be sent home next week with detailed
information.

September 21 and 22 Kindergarten Vision and Hearing Screening
September 23 Terry Fox Run

September 26 Non-Instructional Day (Classes not in Session)
September 27 Toonie Tuesday — Cops for Cancer Collection
September 28 Cops for Cancer Tour Stop at Katzie Elementary
September 29 Early Dismissal / Student Led Conferences 1:30 pm
September 30 Orange Shirt Day Legacy of Hope

Have you received the most recent notice from Katzie Elementary?

Please subscribe - Notices and newsletters can be received direct to your email account by entering
your email address on the self-subscribe option “EMAIL LIST” at www.surreyschools.ca/schools/katzie .
An email will then be sent to your personal email account for you to verify and confirm that you wish to
receive important school notices.

Absences

To ensure student safety - call us before we call you. © If your child is absent for any reason
please call the school at 778-571-4080. We have voicemail so you can call us the night before
the absence which might be helpful. Remember please leave the students’ full name, division
and reason for absence.

Class Organization — Students should report to the class they were in on Friday.
Careful consideration was given to the placements and we thank you for your patience through
this process. Due to increased enrollment (800+ students) we have received an additional
homeroom which takes us up to 34 homerooms.

Monday students begin the day in the class they were in last week. Later in the morning all
students will move to their homerooms.

**At the end of the day, students will return to the Friday class for dismissal to ensure children
meet directly with parents and caregivers.**

Tuesday students will start and end their day in their new homeroom classroom.

Early Dismissal and Student Led Conferences

A reminder to parents that there will be an Early Dismissal on Thursday, September 29 at 1:30
pm. Teachers will be communicating the format and timeframe for student conferencing in
each class individually. All parents are encouraged to take this opportunity to connect with
their child’s teacher and learn more about how the year has started.



